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3rd April 2024 
 
Deputy Paul Murphy 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 12503/24 - To ask the Minister for Health how the HSE can issue a staff census or accurately figure up 
therapeutic hours, if the numbers are not centrally located. 
            

Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
The staff census is completed retrospectively based on payroll returns. The therapeutic hours are returned by 
each area on a monthly basis from the services.  
 
I trust this is of assistance to you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 


